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January 14, 2021
Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

Chris Wrenn
Old North State Catering ph: 910-893-7547
129 Kipling Rd. Fuquay-Varina, NC 27526 fax: 910-893-9371

Re: Old North State Catering Commissary and Mobile Food Unit

Dear Mr. Wrenn:

This letter is in response to the above referenced plan reviews for Old North State Commissary and
MFU. Our Department received a Mobile Food Unit Application, MFU site plan, MFU equipment
specifications, menu, and process sheets on January 11, 2021. A plan review fee was not required for
the MFU due to a previous payment of $200 on 1-5-2018. As discussed in the DRB meeting on 4-2-2019,
you will need to provide the following for the new proposed commissary location: Food Service Plan
Review Application, pay the $200 plan review fee, and provide a set of plans to scale with equipment
specification sheets. MFUs require a passing inspection by NCDA&CS Standards Division. Enclosed you
will find information on how to schedule an inspection. Provide a copy of the inspection. A final
inspection is required for the septic system. Contact Oliver Tolksdorf at (910) 893-7547 to request an
inspection.

Submit all requested information and fees to Central Permitting, located at 108 E. Front St. Lillington. Be
advised their operating hours may have changed due to Covid-19. You may contact their office at
(910) 893-7525 for more information.

If you have questions, please call me at (910) 893-7547.
Thank you,
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